
Business Name Position City How to Apply

Adams Enterprises, LLC  Repair and Construction Morehead, KY Call or text Cynthia Adams at 606-748-8527

Adams Enterprises, LLC Repair and Construction Morehead, KY Call or text Cynthia Adams @ 606-748-8527

AutoZone Shift Supervisor Mount Sterling https://careers.autozone.com/jobs/USA1082S135?lang=en-us&previousLocale=en-US

Bath County Schools ***Multiple Positions Owingsville https://bath.tedk12.com/hire/ViewJob.aspx?JobID=1630

Bourbon Community Hospital *** Multiple Positions Paris 
https://jobs.lifepointhealth.net/search-jobs/Paris%2C%20KY/40921/4/6252001-6254925-4285233-

4303602/38x2098/-84x25299/50/2

CHI Saint Joseph Mount Sterling ***Multiple Positions Mount Sterling 

https://www.commonspirit.careers/search-jobs?acm=ALL&alrpm=6252001-

6254925&ascf=[%7B%22key%22:%22industry%22,%22value%22:%22CHI%22%7D,%7B%22key%22:%2

2industry%22,%22value%22:%22CommonSpirit%22%7D]

CTI Foods IT Systems Administrator Owingsville, KY IT Systems Administrator in Owingsville, Kentucky | Careers at CTI Owingsville

CVS Health Pharmacy Intern Winchester https://jobs.cvshealth.com/us/en/job/R0459603/Pharmacy-Intern

Checkers & Rally's Team Member Mount Sterling 
https://careers.checkers.com/job-details/PDX_MFFLAFOCR_8DC6A25D-4D97-4D7F-934D-

3BF80347EB68_22056557

Checkers & Rally's Shift Manager Mount Sterling 
https://careers.checkers.com/job-details/PDX_MFFLAFOCR_1E6D0381-2796-4816-805C-

39DF49E83F54_22056557

Clark Regional Medical Center ***Multiple Positions Winchester 

https://jobs.lifepointhealth.net/search-

jobs?acm=ALL&alrpm=ALL&ascf=[%7B%22key%22:%22is_manager%22,%22value%22:%22Clark+Regi

onal+Medical+Center%22%7D]

Codell Construction Company *** Multiple Positions Winchester https://www.codellconstruction.com/contact/employment/

Commonwealth Home Health Patient Care Manager RN Winchester 
https://careers.lhcgroup.com/careers-

home/jobs?stretchUnit=MILES&stretch=10&location=Winchester,%20KY

Commonwealth of Kentucky Correctional Officer Lexington https://kypersonnelcabinet.csod.com/ats/careersite/JobDetails.aspx?id=66742&site=2

Conduent *** Multiple Positions Lexington https://careers.conduent.com/us/en

Cook Out Restaurants *** Multiple Positions Mount Sterling 
https://www.indeed.com/cmp/Cook-Out-Restaurants/jobs?q=&l=Mount+Sterling%2C+KY#cmp-skip-

header-desktop

Cracker Barrel Dishwasher Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Dishwasher-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR10281-

Cracker Barrel To-Go Specialist Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?To-Go+Specialist-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR10966-

Cracker Barrel Server Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Server-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR8965-

Cracker Barrel Host Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Host-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR11623-

Cracker Barrel Cook Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Cook-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR9623-

Cracker Barrel Retail Sales Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Retail+Sales-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR12253-

Cracker Barrel Busser Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Busser-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR12883-

Cracker Barrel Night Maintenance Mount Sterling https://careers.crackerbarrel.com/job/?Night+Maintenance-Mount+Sterling-KY-j-JR8243-

Davis H Elliot Mechanic Lexington 
https://jobs.ourcareerpages.com/job/700926?source=DavisHElliotCompanies&jobFeedCode=DavisH

ElliotCompanies&returnURL=https://www.dhec.com

Davis H Elliot Electrician Apprentice Lexington
https://jobs.ourcareerpages.com/job/434770?source=DavisHElliotCompanies&jobFeedCode=DavisH

ElliotCompanies&returnURL=https://www.dhec.com

Davis H Elliot Electrical Service Technician Lexington 
https://jobs.ourcareerpages.com/job/639589?source=DavisHElliotCompanies&jobFeedCode=DavisH

ElliotCompanies&returnURL=https://www.dhec.com

Davis H Elliot Groudman Lexington 
https://jobs.ourcareerpages.com/job/617560?source=DavisHElliotCompanies&jobFeedCode=DavisH

ElliotCompanies&returnURL=https://www.dhec.com

Davis H Elliot Payroll & Billing Associate Lexington 
https://jobs.ourcareerpages.com/job/872505?source=DavisHElliotCompanies&jobFeedCode=DavisH

ElliotCompanies&returnURL=https://www.dhec.com
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Dollar General Corporation ***Various Positions Mount Sterling 
https://careers.dollargeneral.com/jobs?location=40353,%20KY&woe=11&stretchUnit=MILES&stretch

=10&page=1

Dollar Tree Customer Service Representative Mount Sterling https://careers.dollartree.com/us/en/job/210129BR/CUSTOMER-SERVICE-REPRESENTATIVE

Dollar Tree Sales Floor Associate Mount Sterling https://careers.dollartree.com/us/en/job/134101BR/SALES-FLOOR-ASSOCIATE

Domino's Delivery Driver Mount Sterling 
https://jobs.dominos.com/us/jobs/bddea56c-bb99-49d1-a0dc-d07277574055/delivery-driver-01441-

920-indian-mound-dr/

East Kentucky Power Cooperative Protection and Control Technician Winchester
https://jobs.ekpc.coop/psc/HRAPPPRD/EMPLOYEE/JOBS/c/HRS_HRAM_FL.HRS_CG_SEARCH_FL.GBL?

Page=HRS_APP_SCHJOB_FL&Action=U&

East Kentucky Power Cooperative E&C Scheduler Winchester
https://jobs.ekpc.coop/psc/HRAPPPRD/EMPLOYEE/JOBS/c/HRS_HRAM_FL.HRS_CG_SEARCH_FL.GBL?

Page=HRS_APP_SCHJOB_FL&Action=U

East Kentucky Power Cooperative System Operator Winchester 
https://jobs.ekpc.coop/psc/HRAPPPRD/EMPLOYEE/JOBS/c/HRS_HRAM_FL.HRS_CG_SEARCH_FL.GBL?

Page=HRS_APP_SCHJOB_FL&Action=U

Edgewood Estates
Staff Development Coordinator with 

$5000.00 
Frenchburg, KY www.indeed.com

Edgewood Estates *** Multiple Positions Frenchburg https://www.edgewoodestates.org/careers/

Fazoli's Team Member Morehead Jobs - Fazoli's Jobs

Fountain Circle Physical Therapist Assistant Winchester https://www.signaturehealthcarejobs.com/jobs/12333?lang=en-us

Fountain Circle CNA- FT Winchester https://www.signaturehealthcarejobs.com/jobs/13012?lang=en-us

Gateway Area Development District Social Services Case Manager Morehead, KY https://gwadd.org/job/social-services-case-manager/

Gateway Children's Services 
*** Multiple Positions (Residential, 

Counseling)
Mount Sterling https://gatewaychildrensservices.org/employment/

Gateway Cycles *** Multiple Positions Mount Sterling  Apply by calling the store at (859) 613-5151

Great Clips Hair Stylist Mount Sterling https://jobs.greatclips.com/job/mount-sterling/hair-stylist/4594/75552739664

Great Clips Hair Stylist Winchester https://jobs.greatclips.com/job/winchester/hair-stylist/4594/75508507136

Hibbett Sports Part Time Manager in Training Mount Sterling  
https://hibbett.wd1.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/HSPRETAIL/details/Part-Time-Manager-In-

Training_JR108682?q=Mount+Sterling,+KY

Hibbett Sports Sales Associate Mount Sterling 
https://hibbett.wd1.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/HSPRETAIL/details/Sales-

Associate_JR102893?q=Mount+Sterling,+KY

Horizon Adult Healthcare In Home Caregiver Clay City https://www.forhorizon.com/homecare/careers/

Infiltrator Water Technologies Tooling Engineer Lead Winchester https://iwtcareers-ads-pipe.icims.com/jobs/17192/tooling-engineer-lead/job

Infiltrator Water Technologies Buyer Winchester https://iwtcareers-ads-pipe.icims.com/jobs/18451/buyer/job

Infiltrator Water Technologies Senior Application Support Specialist Winchester https://iwtcareers-ads-pipe.icims.com/jobs/18712/senior-application-support-specialist/job

Infiltrator Water Technologies Facilities Engineer Winchester https://iwtcareers-ads-pipe.icims.com/jobs/18144/facilities-engineer/job

Infiltrator Water Technologies Maintenance Technician Winchester https://iwtcareers-ads-pipe.icims.com/jobs/18088/maintenance-technician/job

JCPenney Beauty consultant Mount Sterling https://jobs.jcp.com/jobs/11500904-beauty-consultant-gateway-plaza

JCPenney Hair Stylist Mount Sterling https://jobs.jcp.com/jobs/6351274-hair-stylist-gateway-plaza

Kentucky Fried Chicken General Manager Mount Sterling 
https://my.peoplematter.com/mja/KFCPPP0001225/jobapp/GetStarted?jobOpenings=d21b6a8c-

d49b-4a09-aef5-a74001295863&refererUrl=https://www.kfc.com/

Kentucky Fried Chicken Shift Supervisor Mount Sterling 
https://my.peoplematter.com/mja/KFCPPP0001225/jobapp/GetStarted?jobOpenings=6139925b-

f68c-460b-8dc2-a740012b3e9b&refererUrl=https://www.kfc.com/

Kentucky Fried Chicken Team Member Mount Sterling 
https://my.peoplematter.com/KFCPPP0001225/Hire/Recruiting/Application/Index?jobOpeningId=36

7da57c-3a1d-4418-be52-a740012b977c

Kentucky Fried Chicken Assistant Restaurant Manager Mount Sterling  
https://my.peoplematter.com/KFCPPP0001225/Hire/Recruiting/Application/Index?jobOpeningId=f63

85aec-dc5a-4f6a-9997-a7400128396f

Kentucky River Field School Business Assistant Hybrid in Winchester 
https://www.indeed.com/jobs?l=Mount+Sterling%2C+KY%2C+40353&radius=25&vjk=58199b76f52a

948a&advn=7412340324267240
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Kroger Grocery Clerk Mount Sterling

https://www.krogerfamilycareers.com/en/sites/CX_2001/job/47255?adlt=strict&location=Mount+St

erling%2C+KY%2C+United+States&locationId=300000190331142&locationLevel=city&mode=location

&radius=25&radiusUnit=MI

Kroger Online Grocery Pick-Up Clerk Mount Sterling  

https://www.krogerfamilycareers.com/en/sites/CX_2001/job/47289?adlt=strict&location=Mount+St

erling%2C+KY%2C+United+States&locationId=300000190331142&locationLevel=city&mode=location

&radius=25&radiusUnit=MI

Kroger Pharmacy Technician Mount Sterling 

https://www.krogerfamilycareers.com/en/sites/CX_2001/job/71124?adlt=strict&location=Mount+St

erling%2C+KY%2C+United+States&locationId=300000190331142&locationLevel=city&mode=location

&radius=25&radiusUnit=MI

Kroger Bakery/Deli Clerk Mount Sterling 

https://www.krogerfamilycareers.com/en/sites/CX_2001/job/47294?adlt=strict&location=Mount+St

erling%2C+KY%2C+United+States&locationId=300000190331142&locationLevel=city&mode=location

&radius=25&radiusUnit=MI

Kroger Courtesy Clerk/ Grocery Bagger Mount Sterling 

https://www.krogerfamilycareers.com/en/sites/CX_2001/job/47330?adlt=strict&location=Mount+St

erling%2C+KY%2C+United+States&locationId=300000190331142&locationLevel=city&mode=location

&radius=25&radiusUnit=MI

Lifetime Potentials, INC Direct Support Provider Clay City https://www.lifetimepotentials.org/careers

Little Caesars Crew Member (Multiple Positions) Mount Sterling littlecaesars.com/en-us/job-desc/crew-member/

Lowes Part-Time LoaderCart Associate Mt Sterling, KY Search & Apply | Lowe’s Careers

Lowes Cashier (Part-Time) Mount Sterling  https://talent.lowes.com/us/en/job/JR-01962779/Cashier-Part-Time

M&M Services Inc

5 Laborer Positions available. 

Applications located at the Front 

Desk Morehead.

Mt. Sterling, KY Applications located at the Front Desk Morehead, KY Career Center

Maysville Nursing and Rhabilitation Facility Nurses Aide possible 5 open positions Maysville, KY www.indeed.com

Meadowview Regional Medical Center Phlebotomist Maysville, KY Phlebotomist Job in Maysville at Lifepoint

Meadowview Regional Medical Center Scribe Maysville, KY https://jobs.lifepointhealth.net/job/maysville/scribe/40921/79521415232

Menifee Co Schools *** Multiple Positions Frenchburg https://menifee.schoolspring.com/

Montgomery Co Schools *** Multiple Positions  Mount Sterling  https://montgomerycoky.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx

Montgomery County Schools 
*** Multiple Positions (Entry Level & 

Professional)
Mt. Sterling, KY https://montgomerycoky.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx

Morehead Police Department

Please complete application and 

return it to 309 W. Main St 

Morehead, KY.  For Police Officer 

position. Application for 

Telecommunicator are due Friday, 

June 6.

Morehead, KY https://morehead-ky.gov/police/

Morehead Police Department

Please complete application and 

return it to 309 W. Main St 

Morehead, KY.  For Police Officer 

position. Application for 

Telecommunicator are due Friday, 

June 6.

Morehead, KY https://morehead-ky.gov/police/

Mountain Comprehensive Care Center Support Staff (2 positions) Morehead, KY 
Complete an Application for Employment at www.mtcomp.org/careers and email completed for to 

Kathy Goble-Baldridge at kathy.goble@mtcomp.org

Neogen Multiple Positions open Mt. Sterling, KY Neogen Career Opportunities

Neogen Multiple Positions open Mt. Sterling, KY Neogen Career Opportunities
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Neogen Inventory Cycle Counter Mount Sterling 
https://neogen.wd5.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/neogencareers/details/Inventory-Cycle-

Counter_REQ-9191?locations=be86e6fb04480101b314020f35440000

O'Reilly Auto Parts Parts Specialist Mount Sterling https://careers.oreillyauto.com/us/en/job/R66801/Parts-Specialist

Olympic Steel Welder (1st & 2nd Shift) Mt. Sterling, KY
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/OLY1003OYP/JobBoard/0994b40b-350b-4a1b-83f4-

412ca2878c38/?q=&o=postedDateDesc&f4=aLipbrwkTFWlatBW13IHxA

Olympic Steel
Machine Operator - Laser (1st Shift, 

Weekends)
Mount Sterling

https://recruiting.ultipro.com/OLY1003OYP/JobBoard/0994b40b-350b-4a1b-83f4-

412ca2878c38/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=890ac737-c84a-4f2e-a3f0-93b88fefaf62

Pathways Inc. Victim Advocate Coordinator Morehead, KY https://theapplicantmanager.com/jobs?pos=pw1630

Peoples Exchange Bank Floating Teller- Full Time Winchester 

https://www.joblinkapply.com/Joblink/5342/Job/Index/758000/floating-teller-i-full-time-

position?ShowBackButton=True&BackUrl=%252fJoblink%252f5342%252fSearch%252fResults%253fs

avedSearchId%253d37b01572-d449-44b4-8841-a86dcc4dd015

Peoples Exchange Bank Banking Compliance Officer Winchester 

https://www.joblinkapply.com/Joblink/5342/Job/Index/760955/compliance-officer-winchester-

kentucky-

operations?ShowBackButton=True&BackUrl=%252fJoblink%252f5342%252fSearch%252fResults%253

fsavedSearchId%253de53049f8-a2a3-447b-858d-b8f57b26b614

Petsense Team Member Mount Sterling
https://www.tractorsupply.careers/job/Mt_-Sterling-Team-Member-Petsense-KY-

40353/1093403800/

Petsense Groomer Mount Sterling https://www.tractorsupply.careers/job/Mt_-Sterling-Groomer-Petsense-KY-40353/1093207800/

Petsense Team Lead Mount Sterling https://www.tractorsupply.careers/job/Mt_-Sterling-Team-Lead-Petsense-KY-40353/1183185600/

Petsense Grooming Salon Leader Mount Sterling 
https://www.tractorsupply.careers/job/Mt_-Sterling-Grooming-Salon-Leader-Petsense-KY-

40353/1052872700/

Pizza Hut Delivery Driver Mount Sterling https://jobs.pizzahut.com/job/?Delivery+Driver-MOUNT+STERLING-Kentucky-j-P1-675273-9

Pizza Hut Shift Leader Mount Sterling https://jobs.pizzahut.com/job/?Shift+Leader-MOUNT+STERLING-Kentucky-j-P1-677500-12

Pizza Hut General Manager Mount Sterling https://jobs.pizzahut.com/job/?General+Manager-MOUNT+STERLING-Kentucky-j-P1-680827-7

Pizza Hut Team Member Mount Sterling https://jobs.pizzahut.com/job/?Team+Member-MOUNT+STERLING-Kentucky-j-P1-673036-9

Rally's Team Member Mount Sterling 
careers.checkers.com/job-details/PDX_MFFLAFOCR_8DC6A25D-4D97-4D7F-934D-

3BF80347EB68_22056557

Rally's Shift Manager Mount Sterling 
careers.checkers.com/job-details/PDX_MFFLAFOCR_1E6D0381-2796-4816-805C-

39DF49E83F54_22056557

Retina Associates of Kentucky Opthalmic Technician Lexington https://www.retinaky.com/career-opportunities/?gh_jid=7799676002

Ridgeway Nursing and Rehab Housekeeping Aide Owingsville 

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/495353?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=ridgeway-nursing-

rehabilitation-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-

reiss&_=1740680614.5147917

Ridgeway Nursing and Rehab LPN Owingsville

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/468100?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=ridgeway-nursing-

rehabilitation-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-

reiss&_=1731426269.8429337

Ridgeway Nursing and Rehab RN Owingsville

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/468097?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=ridgeway-nursing-

rehabilitation-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-

reiss&_=1731426269.8430307

Ridgeway Nursing and Rehab Dietary Aide Owingsville 

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/468098?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=ridgeway-nursing-

rehabilitation-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-

reiss&_=1740680614.5148747
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Ridgeway Nursing and Rehab
State Registered Nursing Aide 

(SRNA/CNA) 
Owingsville 

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/472979?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=ridgeway-nursing-

rehabilitation-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-

reiss&_=1731426269.8430846

Ridgeway Nursing and Rehab Laundry Aide Owingsvile 

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/726126?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=ridgeway-nursing-

rehabilitation-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-

reiss&_=1740680614.5150309

Rumpke Tractor Trailer Driver Mt. Sterling, KY
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/RUM1000RUMP/JobBoard/22b92ea2-fdf4-497d-abd0-

f9fa2b1b666b/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=c0485f56-231e-4698-8f90-df9d60d47862

Rumpke CDL Utility Driver Mount Sterling  
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/RUM1000RUMP/JobBoard/22b92ea2-fdf4-497d-abd0-

f9fa2b1b666b/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=6d3705c6-f43f-499d-8fe6-780ee9ab8ea4

Rumpke Diesal Mechanic Mount Sterling  
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/RUM1000RUMP/JobBoard/22b92ea2-fdf4-497d-abd0-

f9fa2b1b666b/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=b3fa6837-d900-4417-be99-08b927daf9ef

Rumpke Lube Technician Mount Sterling  
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/RUM1000RUMP/JobBoard/22b92ea2-fdf4-497d-abd0-

f9fa2b1b666b/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=b3fa6837-d900-4417-be99-08b927daf9ef

Sam's Club Member Assist Cart Attendant Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD177801-member-assist-cart-attendant

Sam's Club Maintenance Custodian Associate Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD130021-maintenance-custodian-associate

Sam's Club Produce Associate Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD231427-produce-associate

Sam's Club 
Freezer, Cooler, & Deli Stocker 

Associate 
Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD177800-freezer-cooler-and-deli-stocker-associate

Sam's Club Baker & Packager Associate Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD232031-baker-and-packager-associate

Sam's Club Meat Cutter & Wrapper Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD130020-meat-cutter-and-wrapper

Sam's Club Merchandise & Stocking Associate Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD130022-merchandise-and-stocking-associate

Sam's Club Cafe Associate Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD177262-cafe-associate

Sam's Club 
Prepared Meals & Rotisserie Chicken 

Associate 
Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD230825-prepared-meals-and-rotisserie-chicken-associate

Sam's Club Member Frontline Cashier Lexington https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/WD130019-member-frontline-cashier

Southern Shine Car Wash Car Wash Attendant Mount Sterling  https://www.indeed.com/cmp/Southern-Shine-1/jobs#cmp-skip-header-desktop

Speedway Assistant Store Leader Mount Sterling
https://careers.7-eleven.com/job/mount-sterling/assistant-store-leader-assistant-

manager/45445/74783047920

Speedway Store Crew (Associates) Mount Sterling https://careers.7-eleven.com/job/mount-sterling/store-crew/45445/74783067424

Stanton Nursing & Rehabilitation Center 
Certified Nursing Assistant 

(CNA/SRNA) 
Stanton 

https://jobs.apploi.com/view/938761?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=stantonnursingcen

ter-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-reiss&_=1747667471.8046098

Stanton Nursing & Rehabilitation Center Nurse, RN, or LPN- Day or Night Shift Stanton Nurse, RN or LPN- Day or Night Shift

Stanton Nursing & Rehabilitation Center Registered Nurse (RN) Stanton 
https://jobs.apploi.com/view/1323281?utm_campaign=jobs_snippet&utm_source=stantonnursingce

nter-career-page&utm_medium=client-web-site&utm_term=josh-reiss&_=1736948190.95674

Sterling Healthcare Billing Manager Mount Sterling  
https://workforcenow.adp.com/mascsr/default/mdf/recruitment/recruitment.html?cid=1310f6c6-

f575-49ad-9a30-f8e6e8c6a25d&ccId=9200061521280_2&jobId=562300&lang=en_US&source=EN

TRI State Paving Heavy Equipment Operator Hurricane, WV https://www.tristatepavingwv.com/employment
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Taco Bell Kitchen/ Cook/ Food Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/kitchen-cook-food-

5b6131a1?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell General Manager Mount Sterling  https://jobs.tacobell.com/job/?General+Manager-Mt+Sterling-KY-j-458a521e

Taco Bell Assistant Restaurant Manager Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/assistant-restaurant-manager-

1a337358?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell Customer Service Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/customer-service-

fe6b59f0?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell Cashier/Service Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/cashier-service-

523bf6c1?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell Manager- Closing Shift Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/manager-closing-shift-7-p-m-3-

a-m-2d409cdc?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell Food Service/ Prep Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/food-service-food-prep-

167ab8c2?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell Cashier-Opening Shift Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/cashier-opening-shift-

f6d2e26c?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Taco Bell Cook-Closing Mount Sterling  
https://www.workstream.us/j/acbc982a/taco-bell/mt-sterling-58915/cook-late-night-closing-shift-

655ff142?referer_source=corporate_feed_41

Tractor Supply Team Member Mount Sterling https://www.tractorsupply.careers/job/Mt-Sterling-Team-Member-KY-40353/1015496500/

Tractor Supply Merchandising Sales Associate Mount Sterling 
https://www.tractorsupply.careers/job/Mt-Sterling-Merchandising-Sales-Associate-KY-

40353/1015786200/

Tri State Paving
CDL A&B, Equipment Operator, 

Laborer, Flagger
Winchester, KY https://www.tristatepavingwv.com/employment

Walmart Stocking & Unloading Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053120238SU-stocking-unloading

Walmart Service Shop Entry Technician Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/DM00053022001-service-shop-entry-technician

Walmart Fuel Station Mount Sterling  https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053136161FS-fuel-station

Walmart Hourly Supervisor & Training Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053126608HST-hourly-supervisor-training

Walmart Cashier & Front End Services Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053142529FE-cashier-front-end-services

Walmart Food and Grocery Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053139345FG-food-grocery

Walmart General Merchandise Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053132977GM-general-merchandise

Walmart Online Order Filling and Delivery Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053123423OOD-online-orderfilling-delivery

Walmart Health & Wellness Mount Sterling https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053129793HW-health-wellness

Walmart Auto Care Center Mount Sterling  https://careers.walmart.com/us/jobs/053145713VCC-auto-care-center

WasteQuip

Mechine Operator Plasma Operator 

2nd shift and multiple other positions 

available as well.

Mt. Sterling, KY
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/WAS1004WASEQ/JobBoard/cbfe2eb6-057f-f9a5-52bf-

fe960739b28a/?q=&o=postedDateDesc

WasteQuip

Mechine Operator Plasma Operator 

2nd shift and multiple other positions 

available as well.

Mt. Sterling, KY
https://recruiting.ultipro.com/WAS1004WASEQ/JobBoard/cbfe2eb6-057f-f9a5-52bf-

fe960739b28a/?q=&o=postedDateDesc

Wendy's Assistant General Manager Mount Sterling https://wendys-careers.com/job-search/posting/assistant-general-manager/156135/

Wendy's Shift Manager Mount Sterling https://wendys-careers.com/job-search/posting/shift-manager/156148/

Wendy's Crew Member Mount Sterling https://wendys-careers.com/job-search/posting/crew-member/156161/

Windsor Care Center Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) Mount Sterling https://careers.hireology.com/windsorcarecenter/1875552/description

Windsor Care Center Assistant Director of Nursing Mount Sterling  https://careers.hireology.com/windsorcarecenter/2122295/description

Windsor Care Center Kentucky Medication Aide (KMA) Mount Sterling https://careers.hireology.com/windsorcarecenter/1945961/description

Windsor Care Center Dietary Aide Mount Sterling https://careers.hireology.com/windsorcarecenter/2102614/description

Windsor Care Center SRNA Mount Sterling https://careers.hireology.com/windsorcarecenter/1875553/description
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